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As an Oregon resident with a strong belief in the benefits of physical therapy, I 

support this bill and urge passage in its entirety.  My physical therapist is the most 

accessible and versatile health care provider I see. Over the past several years, I 

have experienced firsthand the detrimental effects of the shortage of medical 

providers in Oregon.  I believe this legislation will help to address this crisis by 

expanding the scope of PT practice, allowing these highly trained, knowledgeable, 

and compassionate practitioners to provide invaluable services to patients who may 

otherwise face long wait times or even a total lack of medical care due to the 

shortage.   


